
 

 
 
 

27 October 2022 

 

Resignation of Nick Miller 
Adbri Limited (Adbri) (ASX: ABC) advises that further to the announcement on 17 October 2022 regarding the 
Leadership Transition of the Company, Adbri announces that Managing Director & CEO, Mr Nick Miller, has 
resigned from the Adbri Board with immediate effect. 

 

-ENDS- 

Authorised for release by Marcus Clayton, Company Secretary. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For further information please contact: 

Sarah McNally 
General Manager Corporate Finance 
and Investor Relations 
+61 477 999 238 
sarah.mcnally@adbri.com.au 

Jon Snowball 
Domestique  
Media Advisor 
+61 477 946 068 
jon@domestiqueconsulting.com.au 

adbri.com.au  

Level 1, 157 Grenfell Street 
Adelaide SA 5000 
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